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Dear Families and Friends of Rudyard,  

 

Another term over! Let’s hope we get lovely weather over the Easter break and that the sunshine comes back 

with us at the start of the summer term when we return to school on Thursday 12th March. 

 

Well done to Kotick and Soundmakers last Friday! The performance and celebration of all your hard work in 

music this last term sounded brilliant! It was lovely to see so many parents come and enjoy the live concert! 

 

It was lovely to see the Drama Club Zylo perform to the school on Monday and to their families on 

Wednesday. The children have worked really hard to learn their lines and be part of some really great drama 

productions! Thank you to Charlie and Zylo. If your child is interested in being part of this club next term 

please pick up a letter at the school office. 

 

Rock Steady also performed to the school and parents on Tuesday – what a talented bunch of children we 

have here at Rudyard! 
 

On behalf of all the staff at Rudyard I would like to thank you for your wonderful support and especially 

engaging with the school to find out how you can support your children at home with their learning.  

If you ever want any help, ideas or suggestions please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Joanne Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher Awards        
 

Dahinda – Jack Francis 

Tabaqui – Riley Williams, Oscar Saunders & Jacob Schwartzman 

Jacala – Caden Betsworth & Lily-Star Taylor 

Bagheera – Woody Simpkin 

Ahdeek – Ciara Gapara 

Mysa – Connall Rhoden & Bradley Punter 
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Mad March Hare Competition  
Well done to the following; 

 

The lucky family to win the trip to Knockhatch is Caden Betsworth  

 

 

The children who won the eggs; 

 
Baloo – Ellie Lower, Tyler Barry, Bailey Mercer 

Mowgli – Abbey Goatcher, Bailey Heath 

Dahinda – Harley Evans, Kajus Steponkus 

Keego - Levi Ridgway, Natasha Witkowski 

Jacala – Lily Star Taylor 

Tabaqui – Nia Adili, Morgan Gillespie, Muminah Mohammed, AJ Frape 

Bagheera – Woody Simpkin 

Singum – Freddie Frape, Harry Markwick 

Ahdeek – Daniel Markwick 

Shada – Hossam Elbayouk, Lucie Monk 

Kotick – Charlotte Gardner, Summer Coulson  

Sona - Charlie Muller 

Ko – Jake Mizon, Kaden Coales 

Mysa – Isabelle Nickenden 

 

Well done to everyone that arrived on time through Mad March. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sports Relief 
Thank you to everyone for taking part and donating for Sports Relief last week. 

A special thank you to the following children for raising sponsorship monies: 

 

        Riley Manley - Kotick 

               Mia Manley - Kotick 

               Liam Taylor - Sona 

               Mark Taylor - Sona 

 

 

                     Well done! 
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Upcoming Parent Governor Election! 
Due to the resignation of one of our Parent Governors, Cyprian Njue, we will be holding a Parent Governor 

election after Easter.  More details to follow in the next newsletter.  Meanwhile, if you would like more 

information about the role in terms of requirements, responsibilities and time commitment etc, please contact 

Ruth Ali, clerk to the governors, at ruthali@kipling.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Droppings around school 
We would like to bring to your attention that we have a lot of foxes in the area at the moment. This has 

meant we are finding a lot of fox droppings around the school grounds. We do clear the school site as much 

as we can, but if you do spot any please let us know. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 SPRING TERM 

April  2018  

Thursday 12th  BACK TO SCHOOL (Except 3 & 4 year old room in Nursery) 

Friday 13th  Whole of Nursery is Open 

Monday 16th  2.45pm - Year 6 Topic chat 

Tuesday 17th  2.45pm - Year 5 Topic Chat 

Thursday 19th  2.45pm - Year 4 Topic Chat 

Monday 23rd 2.45pm - Year 3 Topic Chat 

Tuesday 24th  2.45pm - Year 2 Topic Chat 

Wednesday 25th  2.45pm - Year 1 Topic Chat 

Thursday 26th  9.00am – Rhyme and Shine 

 2.45pm – Reception Topic Chat 

More dates to follow in the next Newsletter. 

 

Happy Easter Everyone! 
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